
From: Michael Birnbaum <michael@islonline.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 9:04 AM 
Subject: What a wonderful Sunday at Living Word Lutheran Church! 
  
Dear Extended LWLC Fam, 
 
It was a real joy to have to put up extra chairs yesterday (to keep social distancing options) with a church 
full of worshippers!.  The Lord blessed us with four wonderful young people who were presented for their 
First Communion -- three others could not be with us but will be scheduled later. 
 
We also enjoyed finishing up the men's retreat testimonies with that of Blues Reyes (was ill last Sunday) 
and then we enjoyed a delightful, beautiful and VERY entertaining vid of the retreat. 
 
As promised, I am attaching the daily reminders for the children to use for their "bedtime prayers" each 
day this week.  Parents and grandparents, simply lead them in thanking  the Lord for each "F" message 
about what Holy  Communion can mean for all of us.  See attachments. 
 
Bring friends and family guests next week as we dedicate our new sanctuary flags with a formal 
ceremony and also commission and dedicate our small group leaders.  We'll be celebrating All Saints 
Sunday, as well. 
 
November 8th we'll celebrate the Birthday of the Church (Reformation Sunday) and dedicate the new 
outdoor crosses. 
 
Busy times for our growing little church!! 
 
May the Lord bless and keep each and every one of you every day this week. 
 
Pastor 
 
 
Rev. Michael W. Birnbaum 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

FORGIVING 

GOD will 

ALWAYS forgive 

when you come to 

Him!  HERE!! 

 

 



FEAST 

GOD Food -

Strengthens and 

sustains us 

 

 



FRIEND 
GOD is a friend 

who loves to 

spend time with 

you 

 



FOREVER 

GOD knows you 

now, before you 

were born and 

always, always, 

always! 

 



 

 
 

 

 


